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On 20 October, 2016, International Investors Association of Georgia were visited by the
Representatives of Georgia - Iran Common Chamber of Commerce and Industry and  the
representatives of Gilan Chamber of Commerce and Industry, Delegation was in Ajara for
working visit. The meeting was held by the organizing of Investors Association, The sides talked
about economic and Business spheres on the introductory meeting. They have also discussed
plans of future cooperation. The representatives of these two chambers of Commerce also
talked about the fact of the cooperation between the business sector of Georgia and Iran. Also
several issues were discussed at the introductory meeting.  Secretary General of Investors
Association Mr. Osman Chalishkan provided all the information about IIA and its member
companies to the Delegation.  At the end of the meeting the sides have exchanged the gifts and
expressed that fruitful business cooperation will continue in the future.
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